
 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEARBY GIVEN THAT on 12/8/22 there will be a possible quorum of McMinnville 
Diversity, Equity, & Inclusion Advisory Committee. The DEIAC will be attending an informal 
holiday gathering at the Blind Pig, 325 W Main Street Carlton, Oregon during the hours of 4:30-
6:30 pm. This gathering is open to the public. Although a quorum of the Committee may be 
present for this event, this is not a regular DEIAC Meeting and no deliberations towards any 
decisions will be taken. Those desiring more information regarding this notice may contact the 
committees staff liaison, at 503-883-3727 or emailing Noelle.Amaya@mcminnvilleoregon.gov 

 

 

 

Noelle Amaya 
Communications & Engagement Manager 

City of McMinnville 
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